
 

The UK-wide celebration of all teaching and support staff is back. National Thank a Teacher Day will 

be celebrated on Wednesday 18th June!  

As always, we will be celebrating all the amazing teaching and support staff in our schools - from our 

classroom teaching assistants, to our midday supervisors to our phenomenal catering team. They 

deserve the spotlight for everything they do to keep things running smoothly.  

Want to make someone's day? If you know a special teacher, dedicated support staff member or 

even a whole school team, let them know how grateful you are by sending a free e-card on the Thank 

a Teacher website. 

In the lead up to National Thank a Teacher Day, keep your eyes peeled for celebrity judged writing 

and baking competitions with prizes on offer! See how parents, carers and pupils can join in on the 

celebration, for details on how to enter, and your entry could be read out by their celebrity judges.  

With celebrations across the UK get involved on social media using the hashtag #ThankaTeacherDay. 

There will be plenty of exciting updates ahead of the day, so don’t forget to follow Thank a Teacher to 

hear the latest on competitions, giveaways and celebrity shout outs.  

We can’t wait to celebrate with you!  

https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher/thank-a-teacher-form/
https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher/thank-a-teacher-form/
https://thankateacher.co.uk/for-parents-carers-pupils/
https://twitter.com/UKThankATeacher

